Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Reg No S0016-02 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by larnréd Eireann in respect of Rosslare
Europort

From: Ruth Downey <Ruth.Downey@enterprise.gov.ie> On Behalf Of Secretary Generals Office

Sent: Tuesday 22 August 2023 16:53

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Cc: Secretary Generals Office <Secretary.General@enterprise.gov.ie>

Subject: RE: Reg No S0016-02 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by larnréd Eireann in respect of Rosslare Europort

Good afternoon,
Thank you for your correspondence.

| have brought this to the attention of our Secretary General, he advised that this wouldn’t be for DETE and we
wouldn’t have any observations at this time.

Kind regards,

Runth

Ruth Downey
Office of the Secretary General
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